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McClain, Crystal

From: Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 3:22 PM
To: McClain, Crystal
Subject: Re: Papa Jo 2-25 29N3-8HZ CBL

WARNING! This message originated from a source external to Anadarko. If you do not recognize the sender or are suspicious of the 
message content, forward this email to ITSecurity@anadarko.com for evaluation. DO NOT "Reply", "Open" attachments or "Click" on 
any links in a suspicious email. 

 
Hi, Crystal, 
 
I would prefer you wait to submit the Form 5s as complete with the required CBLs. I'm sure we're 
talking a few days at most. 
 
I appreciate having the engineer's explanation. 
 
Thanks for checking! 
 
Barbara 
 
On Fri, Mar 30, 2018 at 3:11 PM, McClain, Crystal <Crystal.McClain@anadarko.com> wrote: 
Hello Barbara,  
 
Our field engineer sent me the email below today. The Form 5s for this pad are due this Sunday. In case I don’t 
get the CBL in time, would you like me to submit the Form 5 without it then forward the CBL as soon as I 
receive it, or would you prefer I wait to submit the Form until it is complete? 
 
Thank you for your guidance in this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
Crystal McClain 

 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Anderson, DJ" <DJ.Anderson@anadarko.com> 
Date: March 30, 2018 at 9:48:12 AM MDT 
To: "McClain, Crystal" <Crystal.McClain@anadarko.com> 
Cc: "Knels, Rusty" <Rusty.Knels@anadarko.com>, "Schmiegelt, Mike" 
<Mike.Schmiegelt@anadarko.com>, "Altenburg, Cory" <Cory.Altenburg@anadarko.com> 
Subject: Papa Jo 2-25 29N3-8HZ CBL 

Good morning Crystal, 
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Wanted to let you know that I won’t have a CBL run on the Papa Jo 2-25 29N3-8HZ before the 
cement tops are due to the state. There’s a Back Pressure Valve stuck in the mandrel hanger, 
and up to this point our attempts to retrieve it have been unsuccessful. I’ve got a crew headed 
back out there this morning to work on it some more but I’m not very optimistic. I’ll keep you 
updated on our progress. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

  

Thanks, 

  

DJ Anderson 

Anadarko Petroleum Corp. | Sr. Completions Foreman 

Office 970-515-1263 | Cell 307-705-2750 

dJ.anderson@anadarko.com 

  

 
 
 

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer 

 
 
 
 
--  

Barbara Westerdale 

Permit Supervisor 
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